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SBCS Families,

It’s that time of year that we will be asking for gently used uniforms to turn in.  SBCS will begin to accept items starting Monday June 23rd.  Please note items turned in should not be torn or with holes and no stains.  SHORTS ARE NOT ALLOWED THIS YEAR.  Due to many families turning in uniforms students will be allowed to dress down Monday June 23rd through Thursday June 26th.  If you want to drop off clothing items, please bring them to the front door and place them in the bins in the front hallway during school hours.

Monday June 23rd – Crazy Sock Day with dress down attire
Tuesday June 24th – School Spirit Shirt Day with dress down attire
Wednesday June 25th – Dress down attire
Thursday June 26th – Dress down attire (half day with dismissal at 11:30am)

Examples of clothing which do NOT meet SBCS Dress Down Day attire are: 

• ripped jeans, low rise jeans (no exposed skin) 
• tank tops • revealing tops (no exposed skin) 
• any clothing with inappropriate messages 
• leggings/bike shorts must be worn with a loose fitting, finger length top 
• sandals, slides, slippers, flip flops, crocs, Uggs 
• hats 
• pajama bottoms 
• Skirt, dress or shorts must be no shorter than 4 inches above the knee.

Thank you for your gently used clothing items.

Sincerely,
SBCS Administration


Learning. Character. Respect. Community.
Making it Happen!
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